

Welcome to First Grade!

Miss Rose's Classroom





All About Miss Rose

- * This is my seventeenth (17) year teaching at Central School!
- * I have taught kindergarten, first grade, and second grade.
- * I graduated from the University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign with a degree in Early Childhood Education and an Endorsement in Special Education.
- * I have a master's degree in Reading and a Reading Specialist Certification from National Louis University.

Dear New First Grader,



Hello and welcome to first grade! My name is Miss Rose and I will be your first grade teacher this year at Central School. I am so excited that you are in my classroom. We are going to have the best year together in room 116! I am looking forward to meeting you on Wednesday, August 23rd our first half-day of school. Please make sure to bring all of your school supplies. Let's get excited about first grade!



Contact Information

E-mail: Roseh@wilmette39.org Phone: (847) 512-6100 ext. 6171



Scan the QR Code!

